Dear Assembly Member
As your constituent, I urge you to support the campaign against the M4 relief road.
There are at least five reasons why this road should not be built:
1. It leads to climate change 
We are facing a global climate emergency. Our young people are taking to the streets to fight for their future. The recent Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) report makes it clear we have only 12 years to act and prevent catastrophic climate change. Building this road will result in more climate-changing emissions, making it harder for Wales to meet its emissions targets.

2. It’s too expensive
Wales can’t afford to spend around £2 billion of public money on one stretch of road that will use up all our borrowing powers. Wales needs this money for investment across the country including more sustainable transport options. 

3. It will irreparable damage the Gwent Levels
14 miles of motorway will plough several Special Sites of Special Scientific Interest. The unique and protected landscape of the Gwent Levels is the only place in Wales you will find the endangered Shrill Carder Bee and numerous other species of insects and mammals.

4. It will not ease traffic 
The M4 Relief Road will not relieve congestion. In fact, it will make it worse. Research has shown that new roads like the M4 relief road will lead to more cars on the roads.1

5. It will lead to air pollution
Air pollution has been shown to cause lung cancer and worsen heart and lung disease. Building the M4 relief road deprives Newport residents of their ‘green lungs’, resulting in worse air quality in the area, and more cars on the road will lead to increased air pollution elsewhere as well. 

Wales has led the way with ground-breaking legislation to protect future generations and build a positive sustainable future for people and the planet and we are proud of that commitment.
The M4 'black route' is an old fashioned and backwards looking solution, which goes against the Wellbeing of Future Generations Act (2015) and the Environment (Wales) Act 2016.
We’ve moved on – our priorities need to be our children’s health, protecting endangered and cherished species and nature sites, and low-carbon investment that benefits people right across Wales and helps tackle climate change. 
Please add your voice to the campaign and publicly oppose the M4 relief road.
Yours sincerely 

YOUR NAME
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